Dear Praying Friends, January 2025

As we look back on 2024, we marvel at the great things we have seen the Lord do for His kingdom.
Medical Missions Outreach continues to grow and prosper with tens of thousands of salvations, hundreds
of travelers, and dozens of trips. We have seen physical bodies healed and lives transformed by the
power of the gospel. We have seen people called to missions after traveling with us and we have watched
church members in other countries be encouraged and renewed in reaching their communities with the
gospel.

Our family served together in Kenya, but 2024 also allowed one or more of the Edmondsons to join teams
in Peru, Guatemala, Honduras, Malawi, Senegal, and Colombia. We are so thankful that not only did God
call us to serve Him through missions, but He also planted within us all a love for travel and culture. What
a gift!

A highlight of our year included our second son, Jude, heading off to Pensacola Christian College a year
early to begin a dual-enroliment program that combines his senior year of high school and freshman year
of college. He completed his first semester of Natural Sciences (Pre-Med) and we are so thankful to have
him home with us. He loves college and is truly thriving.

As we look forward to 2025, it is easy to become overwhelmed by our calendar and our goals. We are
reminded of Philippians 1:6 where Paul reminds the church that “...he which hath begun a good work in
you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.” \We are thankful that the Lord will give us the strength
and the tools to do what He has called us to do. We are also grateful for your prayers and financial
support. We are humbled by those of you who have linked arms with us on this journey.

Please pray for the following:

1. Bradley leaves on January 6 for a survey trip to Nepal. He will be meeting with officials and planning
our trip for this summer. We have never worked in Nepal, and we know that it is a dark place that needs
the light of the gospel.

2. Jude as he returns for his second semester of college in a very challenging major. He will be working
on campus as well.

3. Our oldest son Noah as he graduates from high school in May. He is unsure of what God is calling him
to do after graduation and covets your prayers.

4. Our first teams of the year in January (Ecuador) and March (Uganda, Honduras, Peru). Bradley will be
in Uganda and Peru. Our whole family will be in Peru. Please pray for safety, salvations, and edification of
the local churches, and for the hearts of team members to be emboldened for missions.

Please check out our website at medical-outreach.com for information regarding trips and testimonials
from our patients and team members. You can also follow us on Facebook and Instagram. We know you
will be encouraged by what the Lord is accomplishing through Medical Missions Outreach!

Happy New Year! May the Lord bless you as you continue to serve Him.
Serving Alongside,

pr(%jmwwm%

Bradley and Kelly Edmondson
Noah, Jude, LuLu, Ruby & David
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